
 

 

Slough Borough Council 
 

Notice of delay in conclusion of the audit of the 
Statement of Accounts for 2021/22 

 
Accounts And Audit Regulations 2015 

The audit of the Council’s 2021/22 statement of accounts has not been concluded by the 
Council’s external auditors, Grant Thornton. 

The Council was delayed in publishing accounts for the inspection period due to delays in 
the audit, approval and publication of prior years’ Statements of Accounts relating to the 
complexity of the accounting issues that led to the Section 114 Report to Members on 2nd 
July 2021. 

to the external auditors have not issued a certificate of completion of audit as: 

• the 30 working day inspection period has not yet concluded; 

• the auditors have yet to conclude their audit. 

As soon as reasonably practicable after conclusion of the audit and once the audit certificate 
has been received, Slough Borough Council will publish the notice required by the Accounts 
and Audit Regulations 2015, which notifies of the formal conclusion of the audit. 

Annabel Scholes 
Executive Director of Finance and Commercial Service (S151) 
Slough Borough Council 
Observatory House 
25 Windsor Road 
Slough  
SL1 2EL 
 
13th December 2024 


